

## Gilgandra Public School



Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Michael Darcy P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

30 June, 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1/2 Wombats have earned 10 Class Lion Heads. To reward the students for this outstanding effort, we will be having a class party this Friday. The students should be applauded for their efforts throughout the term and they thoroughly deserve this reward.

The students voted unanimously that they would like for Miss Benson to bring in her personal pet: her cat. The students were especially excited regarding this opportunity as they were involved in the naming of the cat.

If you have any concerns about the cat being in the classroom with your child, please contact me at the school.

Kind regards,

Miss Amber Benson

Classroom Teacher Gilgandra Public School

